
Today Kris came to our school council meeting to talk about play

and play rangers. He explained that there would be more

recruiting and explained how students can apply. He also

said that on Mondays, Bristol Bears will be running

games outside at lunchtimes.

Lisa asked for school council members to help choose the paint

and the design for the strand. Joey, Archie and MaryJane volunteered.

We discussed having an end of year school council trip.

Members are to bring ideas to the next meeting so that we

can vote.


